
Chico Senior Softball Board Agenda 

Monday May 4, 2020 

Held On-Line Via E-Mail 

 

1. Called to Order 9:00 A.M. 5/4/2020 

 

2. Discuss Status of 2020 Season Start 

Discussed opening regular season on June 1st, Board voted 7/0 to set a June 1st 

start date.  Update - Sent off a message to Butte County Health Officer to see if 

that will be possible and gave them our new rules for social distancing, but we 

have also received word from CARD that our new Year-End Tournament dates 

would have conflict with things going on at Hooker Oak and Rex Murphy fields, 

so we may have to move to 20th Street.  Also asked the Butte County Health 

Officer if we could possibly start playing May 26th because that would then 

move our Year-End by 1 week into a good window at Hooker Oak & Rex 

Murphy. 

 

3. Discussed implantation of Social Distancing Rules, Board voted 7/0 to 

implement. New rules to be posted on Website (if approved by County) and 

emailed to all Coaches and registered players. 

 

4. Discussed Scheduling Options. Board voted to play the same number of games 

as originally scheduled, but to play twice a week to enable completion of the 

regular league prior to Labor Day Holiday.  The Masters will move to playing in 

the morning on Tuesday/Thursday. The Open will play on Tuesday/Thursday in 

the afternoon.  The Veterans will play on Monday/Wednesday in the 

afternoon to help the Masters’ maintain the most players they can. 

 

5. Discussed the All-Star game and Year End Tournament. Both events may have 

to have dates adjusted based up actual start date of normal season. The Board 

voted to discuss and finalize at their June meeting. 

 

6. Discuss purchase of Thermal Temperature Thermometer (Non-Contact Gun) 

We did not have a clear decision on whether it was advantageous to buy and 

use a Thermal Temperature gun, so this issue will be placed on the June 

agenda for further discussion/decision 



 

7. Discussed Hats for All-star participants, however the Board could not come to 

a final decision and wanted more time to discuss pro and cons, so this item will 

be reconsidered at the June Board meeting. 

 

8. Old Business 

 

9. New Business 
Since we will be buying Disinfectant Wipes for the Umpire to wipe down balls, 
do we want to provide wipes for each dugout to use? To be decided by the 
start of the season. 
Discussed two different ideas about how to have Monthly Board Meeting in 
case we are still in a lock down at our next meeting.  Either maybe holding it at 
Sycamore Field or have an On-Line Zoon meeting. Will decide when need 
arises. 

 

10.  Adjourned Wednesday 5/6/2020 at 8:00 P.M.  

 

Next Meeting Monday June 1st at 6:00, Mountain Mike’s Pizza. 

 


